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SOCIAL TIME – Meet and Greet – Arrive Early When You Can… 

Start gathering around 6:30. Greet friends & MEET new members. Members: This 
month make sure you find someone you would like to know better, a new member or 
guest, and introduce yourself. New Members/Guests: If you are a new member/guest, 
approach someone you don’t know and introduce yourself. Learn a little about the other 
person and share a bit about yourself! We are a friendly bunch! 

2020 MEETINGS CANCELLED 

NEWS 

QUEEN BEE BLOCK PARTY 2020 

The 2020 Queen Bee Block Party 
is over! Thanks to everyone that 
participated!  

Treasurer’s Report — Melissa Grawe 
 

Who really believed we would not meet again this year??? 

I know we don't normally meet in December but I have had to make a few payments and depos-
its since we last sent a Treasurer's report and here we are in December. 

I am also including the letter we received from W.A.R.M. in addition to the check, I personally 
donated about 100 depends, and a lot of food as you will see referenced in the letter. 

Hope all is well with you and your families. 

Melissa 

 

Please see the report and letter attached to this email. 

Westerville Quilt Guild 
Sunshine Committee 

If you know of a member who is 
sick, has had surgery, or has 

had a death in the family, please contact 
Christina Sidebottom who will send a card. 

December 28 is 
Card Playing 
Day! Get your 
deck out and 

have some fun! 
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